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PLEASE NOTE
 

DATE:		April 4, 2023

ATTENTION:	Sheriffs and Liaison Personnel
			Active and Retired Representatives

TO:			Members of the Sheriffs’ Pension Fund

FROM:		Osey McGee, Jr., Executive Director

SUBJECT:		Meeting of the Board of Trustees


The next meeting of the 
LA Sheriffs’ Pension Fund Board of Trustees 
will be conducted as follows: 

Tuesday, April 18, 2023
9:15 AM

Louisiana Sheriffs Pension Fund Office
1225 Nicholson Drive
Baton Rouge, LA 70802


We sincerely appreciate the support we receive from our Sheriffs and members throughout the state. Please let us know if you have any questions, or if we can be of assistance at any time. Best regards.
